Holbrook Masonic Family March Events
Trestleboard - March 2023
Tue Mar 7 — Holbrook Stated w/dinner
Mon Mar 13 — York Rite w/dinner

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M Mon Mar 20 — York Rite rehearsal
Worshipful Master - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074 Mon Apr 3 — York Rite rehearsal.
Senior Warden - Will Cole Tue Apr 4 — Holbrook Stated w/dinner
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott 971-404-1636 Mon Apr 10 — York Rite w/dinner

Secretary - Jay Carey 503-932-7386

Mar 7 6:00 Dinner / fellowship
7:00 Stated Meeting

Brothers,

We had a very good turnout at the February stated. We discussed and set the agenda for this
coming year in terms of improvements to the Lodge, how we will approach renting the building, and
youth and community support. It is going to be a very productive year for us. First priority for
building improvements is to put in a stair lift so that everyone that wants to attend lodge can do so
without the obstacle of climbing those stairs to the 2nd floor. I would personally like to understand
what additional content we can add to the meetings that will be interesting and make them more
meaningful and attractive. Feel free to call, text, or email me, or any of the Lodge officers with
your ideas and we will discuss them first opportunity. I hope to see you all at the March stated.

Fraternally,
Russ



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.

EHP - Jim Dorman IT 503-848-6760
King - Phil Myers 971-228-9973

Scribe - Garry Weiner 503-939-5684
Secretary - C. Allan White 503-539-3290

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons

I1l. Master - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760
Deputy Master - Garry Weiner 503-939-5684
P.C. of the Work - Phil Myers 971-228-9973
Recorder - C. Allan White 503-539-3290

Mar 13 Dinner 6:00pm, Holbrook downstairs — RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

Chapter meeting 7:00pm

Mar 20 Mark Master rehearsal 6:30pm - NO DINNER

Apr 3 Mark Master rehearsal 6:30pm - NO DINNER

Apr 10 Dinner 6:00pm, Holbrook downstairs - RESERVATIONS REQUIRED
Chapter meeting 7:00pm - Mark Master degree

Hail Companions!

First things first: WE HAVE A NEW MEETING DAY OF THE MONTH. Please note

we are now meeting on the 2nd Monday of each month with our usual time off for summer.

We are going back to having dinner at the Temple for now. Reservations are strongly encouraged
and will be required for degree nights. Contact me to reserve your spot for dinner.

We balloted on a petition in February so degrees are coming up. There will be 2 rehearsals for the

Mark Master degree this year, and we may continue this in 2023 as we get new players up to speed.

We are waiting on new ritual books, they should be here in time for the March meeting. Come get
yours and sign up to take part in our degree work--that's where the fun is! If you have any
questions about what part(s) might be good for your set of skills, feel free to contact me.

See you for dinner!

Jim Dorman IT
EHP/IM




